
FOOD RECALL
Calbee Harvest Snaps Baked Pea Crisps in Original Salted and Salt &

Vinegar across all pack sizes (Including Multipack).

 For the following best before dates: 
25/01/2025, 26/01/2025 and 29/01/2025.

Calbee Australia is conducting a recall of the above flavoured Harvest Snaps Baked Pea
Crisps.  

The products have been available for sale in Australia since 6th June 2024, nationally
at Woolworths, Coles, Aldi, Costco, Amazon, Petrol & Convenience outlets including 7-

Eleven and Independent Retailers including IGA. 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared Soy allergen. 

Food safety hazards: Any consumers who have a Soy allergy or intolerance may have a
reaction if the product is consumed. 

What to do: Consumers who have a Soy allergy or intolerance should not consume this
product. Any consumers concerned about their health should seek medical advice.
Consumers should return the products to the place of purchase for a full refund. 

For further information please contact:

Calbee Australia 
FREE CALL AU - 1800 225 233

www.calbee.com.au

See https://www.foodstandards.gov.au/food-recalls for Australia food recall
information. 

http://www.calbee.com.au/
https://www.foodstandards.gov.au/food-recalls

